
March 20, 2020 

 

Dear Salladasburg Students and Families, 

Our entire staff at Salladasburg Elementary School is missing you all during this unusual and 
unprecedented time of school closure. We trust that you are all taking precautions to stay safe 
and healthy at this time. As school administrators, we continue to await further guidance 
from Governor Wolf and the Department of Education as far as returning to school or 
providing remote learning opportunities for students. 

Although there are no expectations for completing assignments or doing specific at-home 
schoolwork, we know that you, as families, are looking for enriching and valuable 
experiences for your children. Please continue to check our Salladasburg Elementary 
webpage for updated resources and at-home opportunities at 
https://www.jsasd.org/salladasburg-elementary-school/. These will be optional and not 
required. 

In other news, JSASD continues to provide free meals to ANY child 18 or under. You can 
walk up or drive up in the car loop in front of Salladasburg, and one of our staff members 
from the district will provide you with a bag lunch/breakfast for each child. Children must be 
present to receive a meal. Meals are available at Salladasburg from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. Monday 
through Friday. 

If your child is signed up to receive a weekend food backpack every Friday, you can pick 
their backpack up tomorrow from 11 a.m. – 1 p.m. at Salladasburg Elementary. If you are not 
able to make it to the school or you live too far away, please email me at jjean@jsasd.org, 
and we will do our best to make arrangements to have the backpack delivered to you. In 
addition, if you or your family needs assistance in any way during this school closure, please 
email me at any time at jjean@jsasd.org, and we will do our best to connect you with the 
resources you need. 

The staff and I miss you all and hope to be back in school as soon as possible. Please don’t 
hesitate to contact me with any questions or needs. We will continue to keep you updated as 
more information becomes available. Please remember to follow the guidelines and requests 
of our government agencies when dealing with the COVID-19 outbreak.  

We look forward to seeing you all back at the Salladasburg Elementary soon! 

Sincerely, 

 
Jon S. Jean,  
Salladasburg Principal  

https://www.jsasd.org/salladasburg-elementary-school/


 


